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Raszka Shelley

From: Patrino Beth
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 7:25 AM
To: Raszka Shelley
Subject: FW: Sprague River

 

 

From: Jennifer Kem [mailto:nejkem@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 6:07 PM 

To: Patrino Beth 

Subject: Sprague River 

 

I just found out our friends' well is on list with others to be shut down this summer in Klamath Falls. 
Sen Whitsett proposing HR 4044 that will require state to PROVE private wells have impact on Sprague River 
BEFORE they can be shut off. 

The people want SCIENCE behind arbitary rulings which aren't following 9th Circuit Court rulings.  

PLEASE HELP 
Without a well these good farmers lose everything; cows, hay, their family gardens, their property becomes 
only useless uninhabitable high desert without water and their toil. 
They live the dream of fresh, local, sustainability,  help them continue.  
HR 4044. 

Thank you, 
Jennifer Kem 


